
Cooperative Republic of Guyana  

Ministry of Finance 
Extension of Request for Proposals (RFP) – Guyana Lottery Product 

& Services Solution Provider 
 

The Government of Guyana, through the Ministry of Finance, is seeking proposals for the 
provision of a full-service Lottery solution, including but not limited to commercial, sales, and 
platform solutions.  
 
The proposals should contain the following: 
1. A General Description of the Tenderer’s capabilities, financial strength, and past 

experience in supplying the system required.   
2. The detailed business proposal with the IT Infrastructure to execute the Tenderer’s business 

plan. 
3. Financial projections for five years including the cost of providing the services and 

estimated revenue that will be paid to the Government of Guyana. 
The complete Request for Proposals can be downloaded from the following website from 
Monday 16th May 2022: 

https://finance.gov.gy/bids/ 
https://www.npta.gov.gy/procurement-opportunities/ 

 
Tender documents will also be available at: 
Accounting Unit 
Ministry of Finance 
49 Main & Urquhart Streets 
Georgetown 
Telephone #: 227-0021/227-3992 ext. 1128 
 
From Monday 16th May 2022 between 8:30 am to 3:30 pm, Monday to Thursday and 8:30 am 
to 2:30 pm on Friday. 
 
Inquiries are welcomed up to and including noon of July 12th, 2022, and must be submitted in 
writing to Mr. Sukrishnalall Pasha, Finance Secretary at fs@finance.gov.gy and copied to Ms. 
Jennifer Chapman, Accountant General at jchapman@finance.gov.gy. 
 
Proposals shall be deposited into the Tender Box no later than 9:00 am on July 26th, 2022, at 
the following address:  

Chairman 
National Procurement and Tender Administration  
Main and Urquhart Streets  
Georgetown 
Guyana  
South America 

All Proposals must be submitted as follows: 
(i) One (1) hard copy, and 

(ii) Two (2) Soft copies on separate labeled Flash Drives (in PDF Format) 
 
All bidders interested in submitting a bid must register their company name and email 
address to: fs@finance.gov.gy and jchapman@finance.gov.gy. 


